
  
	

	

	

	

Bridesburg	Families,	 

I	hope	this	letter	finds	you	and	your	family	well!!	My	family	and	
I	are	hanging	in	there	and	trying	to	navigate	this	uncertain	
time.	Our	children	look	to	us	for	guidance	and	reassurance.	It	is	
important	to	remain	calm	and	remind	them	that	the	adults	in	
their	lives	are	here	to	keep	them	safe.	It	is	also	important	to	
limit	their	exposure	to	the	media	and	talk	about	fears	in	an	age	
appropriate	manner.	I	have	provided	a	link	to	a	parent	guide	
when	discussing	Covid-19	with	your	children.	 

Talking	to	Children	about	Covid-19:	Parent	Resource	

	As	the	School	District	of	Philadelphia	begins	online	learning	
you	may	have	many	questions	and	concerns.	We	are	in	this	
together	and	I	am	here	to	help.	I	will	have	posted	office	hours	
Monday-Friday	9am-1pm	for	student	check-ins,	parent	contact,	
and	504	planning.	I	have	also	created	a	Google	classroom	for	
students	and	I	to	communicate	with	each	other.	I	can	be	
reached	via	email,	Google	Voice	or	Google	classroom.	I	miss	all	
my	students	and	hope	this	time	apart	comes	to	an	end	soon.	 

Stay	Safe,	

Jessica	Moss,	School	Counselor		

Email:	jamoss@philasd.org		

Google	Voice:	(856)	320-8039	 


